
GUNSTER 
FLORIDA'S LAW FIRM FOR BUSINESS 

April10, 2015 

E-PORTAL/ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket 150031-GU -- Petition for approval of transportation service agreement with 
the Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation by Peninsula Pipeline 
Company, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

By this letter, the Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation d/b/a Central Florida Gas 
("CFG") withdraws the following identified portions of the Requests for Confidential 
Classification submitted on March 2, 2015, for portions of the Company's Responses to 
Commission Staff's Second Set of Data Requests, and on March 31, 2015, for portions of the 
Company's Responses to Commission Staff's Third Set of Data Requests. The Company has 
determined that the following information no longer qualifies as "proprietary confidential 
business information" and therefore withdraws its Requests for Confidential Classification for 
the following: 

CFG's Responses to Staff's Second Data Requests 

Data Request 1(c), highlighted amount(s) in line 5 of third paragraph ($0.107 therm). 

Data Request 3, highlighted amounts in line 5 of first paragraph. ($4.05% and 
6.44%). 
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CFG's Responses to Staff's Third Data Requests 

Data Response 2( c), page 7, highlighted amount in line 4 of numbered paragraph 5 
($.1 07), highlighted amount in line 1 of numbered paragraph 6 ($.1 07) and in line 2 
of numbered paragraph 6 ($4,803,000). 

Contemporaneously, under separate cover, the Company and Peninsula Pipeline Company are 
submitting a Joint Request for a Temporary Protective Order to protect the remaining 
confidential information while in the possession of the Office of Public Counsel. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions whatsoever regarding 
this filing. 

Sincerely, 

~wg 
Beth Keatillg 
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
215 South Momoe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 




